The Board discussed the "Use of Social Media Policy". On motion of LaRowe/Benfield to approve the "Use of Social Media Policy", as presented, conditioned on review and approval by Mid Hudson, carried.

The Board discussed changing the date of the meeting of the VFL Board of Trustees to the second Monday of each month. On motion of Hallenbeck/Benfield, carried.

Mary Ellen W. Hern made a presentation to the Board of Trustees about fundraising.

On motion of Balon/Griesemer, meeting was adjourned at 9:10pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Matthew J. Griesemer